Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Dr. Randy Poe, Superintendent

Bonnie, Rickert, Board Chair


Board Members

From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
July 5, 2018
Re:
New Extra Duty Position – “Therapist Leader” 
The Special Education Department proposes the Extra Duty position of “Therapist Leader”. The Therapist Leader, like Team Leaders in our schools, would serve as a critical communication link in the dissemination of job related and time sensitive information to all of our Physical Therapists, Occupational Therapists and Speech Language Pathologists.  

As proposed, this position will be paid a stipend comparable to other Team Leader stipend and funded by Special Education. 

Human Resources recommends approval of the upgrade. 
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